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WCBS: Last call for mandate 

 

WCBS: Collective Agreement 1/2024 – Night-shift arrangements 

Members will recall that an Informus was issued on 6 September 2024 for a mandate on the above- 

mentioned agreement. 

 

To date, there has been no response. The PSA urgently calls upon members to submit their mandate to 

the PSA WCBS Secretary at nazmie@wcbs.org.za and Chairperson at reginaldm@wcbs.org.za.  

 

The draft collective agreement, which will be amending Collective Agreement 1/2024 is attached for ease 

of reference. 

 

The deadline for this mandate is Wednesday, 9 October 2024 at 12:00. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: WESTERN CAPE BLOOD SERVICES (WCBS) 

03-10-2024 
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